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Pécs, 2021. január 27.

Nearly 300 million HUF was used to further train health professionals in Pécs
This week concludes the three-year project "Professional Training at the University of Pécs", in which96 health professionals and 25 specialists were further trained with a grant of more than 281 million HUF. As a result of the project, the PTE Clinical Centre has improved in quality and quantity of human resources, thus reducing the number of skill shortages that.
In 2017, the University of Pécs (PTE) successfully applied for the efop 1.10.3-17 construction call entitled "Training programs for the service development of the health sector", the Institution's "Professional Trainings at the University of Pécs" tender was supported by HUF 281,218,004 from the Ministry of Human Resources. The project aimed to improve human resources and increase the motivation of health professionals.
Andor Sebestyén, president of the PTE Clinical Centre (KK), the project's technical director, said that "96 health professionals and 25 specialists were further trained in the proposal in order to reduce the proportion of jobs classified as skill shortages and increase the proportion of people with medical qualifications. It can therefore be said that thanks to further training in the project, the clinical center's human resources have improved in quality and quantity. The competition also provided an opportunity for motivation: higher-skilled workers received scholarships during the course, as well as working time discounts, in order to prepare properly," quoted Andor Sebestyén. 
During the project, health and medical students also had the opportunity to learn about the practical side of patient care. During the implementation period, students from the PTE Faculty of General Medicine and the PTE Faculty of Health Sciences were able to participate in skill and simulation courses. More recently, several EU applications have supported the improvement of the equipment of skill labs and the purchase of new equipment, so the health simulation laboratory at the University of Pécs has continued to develop in recent times. Thanks to this, prospective medical professionals can now learn from the latest medical technology tools in Pécs.
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